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Please keep voting by mail as the standard in Oregon.  It allows people to take their 

time with their ballot and submit it when they have time.  There is no reason to make 

people try to rearrange their schedules (if they are even able) to go somewhere in 

person during regular business hours to stand in line to vote. 


